
Dear Provider, 

CenterLight PACE has retained Nokomis Health to provide claim review services on our


behalf, in support of CenterLight PACE’s health plan products and services. This relationship


complies with applicable regulations, including the Health Insurance Portability and


Accountability Act (HIPAA), including the requirement to enter into a Business Associate


Agreement.

Nokomis Health therefore acts as an agent for CenterLight PACE in its capacity as a


provider, and is authorized to request and review medical records on behalf of persons


covered by CenterLight PACE who are under its care. Thank you for your prompt response to


a request by Nokomis Health for medical records and other necessary information in order to


enable claims examiners to perform their duties in a timely manner.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Should you have any questions about a request


for medical records, please do not hesitate to contact CenterLight PACE at 1-833-252-2737


(TTY 711), Monday-Friday, 8AM-8PM.

Sincerely,

CenterLight PACE
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